
 

 
 

 

18th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

Re: Alternative Curriculum Parents’ Evening – Thursday 5th October 2022 

 

The Alternative Curriculum Parents’ Evening is to be held on college site on Thursday 5th 

October 2022 – 3.30pm – 6.30pm. This event will be in person. 

 

The following members of staff will be available to meet with you: 

 

• Miss A Sahman – Key Stage 3 Resource Provision (Year 7 and 8) 

• Mrs P Osborne – Key Stage 4 Resource Provision (Years 9, 10 and 11) 

• Mr D Wilkinson – RESET Provision (Years 9, 10 and 11) 

 

This will provide an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher or team leader, to 

discuss how they have settled in and any qualifications they are aiming to achieve this 

academic year.  

 

The College will contact you to arrange a suitable appointment time.  

 

The appointments will last for 10 minutes. We very much look forward to seeing you on 

this evening.  

 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

M Orr    
 

Mr M Orr     

Director of Student Support    

 

 

 

 


